BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 22nd of September 2024  
Priest on duty Sunday September 22nd:    Fr. Declan O’Connor 087 - 0908949

SUNDAY,  September 22nd Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Johnie & Annie Bambury and their son Derek Bambury, Ballydonoghue

· Sean Fitzgerald, Upper Dirrha West, Listowel whose 1st anniversary occurs at this time

FRIDAY, September 27th Mass at 7.30 p.m. for Daniel Houlihan, whose 1st anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY, September 29th Mass at 11.00 a.m.

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €465.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

Money collected from the candelabra amounted to €255.00.

WEEKLY ENVELOPES:  Next weekend brings an end to the old cycle.  The new cycle begins on the first Sunday in October.  The boxes for the new cycle are currently being distributed.  We thank those who are distributing the boxes in the 23 station areas.  

Due toa  re-alignment the number on your box will be different to last year.

SEASON OF CREATION:  Parishes are invited to Season of Creation  practical events:
 
· In Tralee, Our Lady and St. Brendan’s Parish on 28th Sept from 10.15 a.m. to 1.00 p.m. for those beginning a project to return to biodiversity

· Killorglin Parish, on 28th Sept from 10.30 a.m. for those who would like to visit and  learn about the project which they have developed over  the past number of years.
 

ST. KILLIAN:  St. Killian was born in Mullagh, Co. Cavan in 640 AD, left Ireland from Killmacillogue, Tuosist Parish, Diocese of Kerry, and was martyred in Wurzburg, Germany in 689.  

His relics are visiting Mullagh and Cavan on Thurs Oct 3rd to Sun 6th, with the days marked by Masses, processions, a concert, and times for veneration.

You might like to be part of the historic visit – Mullagh is about an hour from Dublin and 15 mins from Kells Co. Meath.  The programme of events is available on www.kilmorediocese.ie and on Facebook at St Killians Heritage Centre.

St Killian, Pray for us.

PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery will be closed next Friday September 27th and will reopen Friday, October 4th. 

Please note our new office phone number is 087 – 6538782. The old phone number is no longer in use.


